Royal Montrose Mercantile
Match Secretary Update - 8th August 2024

All finalists have now been confirmed for the RMMGC's club finals day on Sunday the 18th August
2024.

Please see the attached list showing the competition, finalists, tee times and the referee.

The tee times will be updated for you into Sweetspot shortly and also posted to the noticeboards.
This is a great opportunity to support your club and the finalists as they attempt to lift their relevant
trophy.

| am still looking for referee's who can help out on the day.

The Captains Prize multi-tee medal competition is taking place on Saturday the 31st August 2024.
This medal is open to all RMMGC adult members and is being held on the Broomfield and 1562
courses.

The usual £1 mandatory fee will apply with an optional £1 sweep.

This is a Stableford medal with the gents playing from the white tees and the ladies from the green
tees on the 1562 and from the white tees on the Broomfield course.

The MGLL are hosting a gents qualifying event on Saturday the 10th August 2024, it should be noted
that for handicapping purposes members can only enter one qualifying event when playing a single
round.

Therefore, members will have to choose which event they want to participate in as the RMMGC are
hosting their own medal, The Lessells Medal.

If anyone enters the MGLL event as well as the RMMGC by mistake their MGLL score will be deleted
from Scottish Golf as the home club score always takes priority.

Regards
Match & Handicap



